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Par courriel: educ.minister@gov.bc.ca  

 

Richmond, September 29, 2022 

 

 

Attention: The Honourable Jennifer Whiteside  

                   Minister of Education  

                   Ministry of Education  

 

 

Re: 2020/2021 Aboriginal Program Surplus 

 

 

Dear Minister Whiteside:  

 

In accordance with Section 106.4 (1), the Conseil scolaire francophone formally requests 

approval to under spend the aboriginal targeted grant for 2021/2022 in the amount of  

$45,344 and carry this amount forward to fiscal year 2022/2023. The amount of  

$45,344 will be added to the 2022/2023 targeted aboriginal grant, bringing the total for the 

2022/2023 preliminary targeted grant to $799,674. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

 

Patrick Gatien 

President 

 

 

Cc:    Michel St-Amant, Superintendent  

          Simon Couture, Secretary-Treasurer 
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